
From: Wastler, Sandra 
Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2013 12:33 PM 
To: dndoexecsec@hq.dhs.gov 
Cc: ryan.connelly@hq.dhs.gov; robert.atkins@associates.hq.dhs.gov; 

Lui, Christiana; Thaggard, Mark; Wiggins, Jim; McDermott, Brian; 
Johnson, Mike (mike.johnson@hq.dhs.gov); Peduzzi, Francis; Wall, 
Yvonne; Walls, Lorena; RidsNsirMailCenter Resource 

Subject: Consolidated Annual Data Call for the Global Nuclear Detection 
Architecture (GNDA) (NSIR13-0341) (G20130697) 

Attachments: FY2013 Data Call Input Worksheet (FOUO) - NRC.XLS; Interagency 
Consolidated Annual Data Call for the Global Nuclear Detecti....pdf 

 
DHS DNDO Executive Secretary 
 
This email and attachment are in response to the DHS memo dated September 26, 2013 from 
H. Gowadia, regarding the FY13 data call for the Global Nuclear Detection Architecture annual 
report.  As requested in this memo, attached is the Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s Fiscal 
Year 2013 input.  The only changes NRC had from last year are the financial costs from the 
NRC’s Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs 
regarding the National Source Tracking System, License Verification System, and Web-based 
Licensing and the NRC’s Office of International Programs regarding international security 
assistance.   The data call input worksheet has been updated accordingly and the password for 
this document is unchanged.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact our DNDO detailee, Nima Ashkeboussi, at 202-254-
7097 or at Nima.Ashkeboussi@hq.dhs.gov. 
 
This e-mail closes NSIR13-0341/G20130697 
 
 

Sandra Wastler 
 
Branch Chief 
Material and Waste Security Branch 
NSIR 
301-287-3608 
Sandra.Wastler@nrc.gov 

 


